
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 4, 2005 
 
 
 
Ann E. Rendahl, ALJ 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: In re Application of Gateway Shuttle Service, Inc. for New Certificate 
 Docket No. TC-051063 
 
Dear Judge Rendahl:   
 
The revisions to the settlement agreement in this case are acceptable to Staff.  Staff will not be 
appearing at the hearing next Tuesday.  Please find enclosed a redlined version of Staff's 
understanding of the revisions.  If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CHRISTOPHER SWANSON        
Assistant Attorney General  
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